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Statement of RFR Exposure Limit Compliance

KIDX-FM 101.5 MHz
Ruidoso, NM Facility ID:87732

May 12, 2021

An examination of the RF exposure levels at the KIDX-FM tower site was conducted to determine RFR

compliance with the FCC standards in the Controlled/Occupational and Uncontrolled/General Public
areas of the facility.

The attached Compliance of Radio Frequency Radiation Guidelines study for KIDX-FM Facility ID:87732
was performed on May 12, 2021 as part of the renewal requirements.

KIDX-FM was found to be in Compliance with FCC Standards.
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